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Authors Response: 

 

Dear Editors, 

 

We are delighted to hear that our paper will be published in The Cryosphere and wish to thank the 

editorial team and the reviewers for their support in revising the manuscript. Also, we are sincerely 

grateful to the reviewers who offered insightful and thorough comments and greatly improved the 

original manuscript. We are very grateful for their service. 

We confirm that the requested technical corrections have been addressed in the most recent file 

upload.  

 

Kind regards, 

Joseph Cook and co-authors 
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